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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Red Nose Day - Friday 15 March 2019 
 

Red Nose Day 2019 is just around the corner and we’ve decided to join in the fun. 
  
To raise money, we’re going to… 
 

Have a really bad hair day on 

Friday 15th March.  
 
Need some ideas?  Don’t brush it/ spray with colours / wear a wig/ spike it… Anything goes! 
Please give your child a donation to bring into class or drop it at the Office. The money we 
raise will be used to change countless lives, both here in the UK and worldwide. 
 
In fact, just £3 could pay for crayons, pencils, paint and paper for children living in a Serbian 
refugee camp. And £10 could cover the cost of 10 hot meals for a homeless person in the 
UK. 
 
We’ll also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the 
issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 
 
We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us raise lots of 
money for Red Nose Day.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Haswell 
Deputy Headteacher 
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